From: Laura Garth

To: Laura Garth
Subject: FW: Greystead Institute
Date: 05 October 2017 09:05:02

From: Gill Thompson

Sent: 26 September 2017 11:59
To: Rebecca Adams

Subject: RE: Greystead Institute

Hi Rebecca,

I am happy with this if the mitigation in section 2 of the report is made a condition for bats and
barn owls. | think you mentioned that the external box is outside the current planning red line
site boundary so | would need to be certain that the location could be made a condition. If so, |
have no objections.

Regards,
Gill

From: Rebecca Adams

Sent: 13 September 2017 15:21
To: Gill Thompson

Subject: FW: Greystead Institute

Hi Gill,

Just to let you know that the protected species survey for the Greystead Institute application
(ref. 177NP0061) has come in today. | would appreciate any comments that you may have on
this.

Rebecca

Rebecca Adams, Planning Officer
Telephone: 01434 611552

Web: www.northumberlandnationalpark.org.uk/about/planning/
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Authority’s head office and principal place of business is Eastburn, South Park, Hexham, Northumberland, NE46 1BS, United
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